by Alfred Ketder, Target

Area Representative
ASCAP. Ketzler is the
Nenana resident.

It was generally felt that
the interior representatives
left the meeting with broad
and fuller understanding of
what the ASCAP program is
all about and ho:.l;!omm
such as the H Start ,
fuinction within the organizat-
ion.

The Advisory Board made
the following recommendat-
ions:

) That the lamguage of
the villages be spoken at
meetings so more thorough
understanding of the pro-

The meeting was chnmd

was discussed at important
lengths, the State Senate
Bill 376 took up considerabl e
part of the Nenana meeting.
After discussion of the
bill, Robert F. Mott, advisory
board member from Fort
Yukon, made a motion that
the board opposes Govemor
Walter J. Hickel and the
bill for the intent that the
State take over ASCAP.

The motion was seconded
by Harry Kaleak of Barrow
and it caried unanimously.

A telegram voicing opposit-
ion o the bill was drawn up
and sent to Senator Elton
Engstrom of Juneau, chair
men of the Senate State
Affairs Comm ittee.

Opposition to SB 376
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